





Head Teacher: Clare Humble



St Michael's Catholic Academy

5 February 2024

Dear Parents and Carers.

Stockton-on-Tees Borough Council Member Youth Parliament Elections

I hope this finds you well.

In February 2024 young people aged 11 to 18 will be able to vote for their Member of Youth Parliament in Stockton-on-Tees.

Members of the Youth Parliament are elected every two years to represent the views of the young people in their constituency. Once elected Members of the Youth Parliament will meet with MPs and local councillors ensuring the views of young people are listened to by decision makers. Elected candidates will have various duties and expectations to fulfil during their term of office.

As we are registered, Stockton-on-Tees Borough Council Member Youth Parliament Elections are going to take place in school this week.

Further details and information regarding this process and the expectations once a candidate is elected can be found on the council website Member of Youth Parliament elections - Stockton-on-Tees Borough Council

If you would like any further information, please do not hesitate to contact Miss E. Gilhooley at enquiries@stmichaels.bhcet.org.uk

With all good wishes,

Clare Humble Headteacher